
MEETINGS ARE THE 2ND MONDAY OF EVERY MONTH 
6:30PM IN THE SCHOOL LIBRARY 
 

ATTENDANCE IS NOT REQUIRED AS A MEMBER…… 
BUT ALL ARE INVITED! 

      Join Three Rivers Elementary and Taylor Middle School PTO! 
Why Join? 

1.  It’s for every parent!   
You can improve the quality of your child’s education. 

2. It’s flexible!  
Be as involved as you want to be.  

3. Stay connected!  
Members receive email updates and monthly meeting newsletters. 

4. Your membership is a primary fundraiser! 
100% of the membership fee goes to fund programs for your children! 

5. It’s important to our school!  
The PTO funds field trip transportation, enrichment programs, dances, literacy 
programs, and family events plus provides volunteers as needed. 
 
 

                     

 

 

   

                                            Three Rivers Elementary/Taylor Middle PTO  

               Questions? Email us at threeriverselementarypto@gmail.com 

  --------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------- 

Yes, I want to join the PTO! 

    _____ $10 Basic One Adult Membership (Grades PK-8) 

                                              _____$15 Basic Couple Membership (Grades PK-8) 

    _____$15 Basic One Adult Membership- Both Elementary/Middle School and High School 

    $______Additional donation 

 Full Name (s)________________________________________________________ 

 Email______________________________________  Cell phone_______________________ 

Email______________________________________  Cell phone_______________________ 

Make checks payable to Three Rivers PTO and return to child’s teacher. 

Thank you for your support! 

President, Irene Marsh        Co-President, Shannon Stewart        Vice President, Tiffiney Myers          
   Treasurer, Rebecca McMakin         Membership, Nicole Click       Secretary, Deborah Hageman 

mailto:threeriverselementarypto@gmail.com

